
Special Emergency Meeting 

                Town of Medary 

                August 22, 2014 

 

Those present, Linda Seidel, Bob Keil, Mike Weibel and Tom Brown 

 

I. Erosion on Scenic Drive 

 

The Town Board and Tom Brown, Road Maintenance for the Town of Medary, 

reviewed the extensive erosion on Scenic Drive Road. 

A plan was developed to assist and alleviate continued erosion that included;  tree 

removal, addition of rock, some lip curbing to divert water and seeding of the 

eroded site on the shoulder. 

 

This area will be monitored and revisited during the April 2015 Road Tour. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Linda Seidel, Chairperson  

Town of Medary 

 


